
DA 22-1052
Released:  October 3, 2022

PUBLIC FILE DATES FOR BROADCAST LICENSEES AFFECTED BY HURRICANE 
IAN EXTENDED TO MONDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2022.

Due to damage associated with Hurricane Ian caused to broadcasters in Florida and South 
Carolina, for these stations, the Media Bureau extends the October 11, 2022 deadline for placing 
material covering the previous calendar quarter in their public inspection file to December 12, 
2022.  See 47 CFR § 73.3526(e) or 47 CFR § 73.3527(e).  Similarly, for Florida stations, the 
deadline to place their EEO public file in their public inspection file is extended to December 12, 
2022.1  See 47 CFR § 73.2080(c)(6).

For further information: Radio, please contact Albert Shuldiner, Audio Division, Media 
Bureau, at (202) 418-2721 or Albert.Shuldiner@fcc.gov; Television, please contact Barbara 
Kreisman, Video Division, Media Bureau, at (202) 418-1605 or Barbara Kriesman@fcc.gov. 

This action is taken by the Chief, Media Bureau, pursuant to authority delegated by 
sections 0.61 and 0.283 of the Commission’s rules.2
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1 The EEO reporting deadline for South Carolina stations was August 1, 2022.
2 47 CFR §§ 0.61 and 0.283.


